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FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

RE: Situation in Ukraine 

 

Our dear clients, partners, and friends, 

 

July 15, the one hundred and forty-second day of heroic resistance to the Russian 

military invasion has begun.  

 

Production is running. Billet supply is stable. All the supply chain is solid. We 

continue to accept orders, there is an opportunity to place orders for August-

December.  

 

Our Logistics team is actively working and constantly looking for the best and safe 

ways to deliver the finished products. Our Sales offices worldwide in Essen, Milan, 

Krakow, Lugano, Houston, and Dubai are open, our Financial and Administrative 

Departments, Customer support are ready for your calls and messages. Centravis 

CEO Yuriy Atanasov and Production Director Andriy Krasjuk stay in Ukraine and 

keep working in Nikopol. I am on a business trip and meeting with clients in Italy. 

In a week I’m going to meet clients in the USA, Mexico, and Canada. 

On July 4 and 5, 2022 in Lugano, Switzerland, Yuriy Atanasov and Alex Novak took 

part in the Ukraine Recovery Conference. Representatives of almost 40 countries of 

the world discussed the prospects for the post-war reconstruction of Ukraine. The 

summit focused on infrastructure, the environment, the economy, society and the 

process of transferring society and the economy to a digital basis. The Lugano 

Declaration was signed, which will set out the most important principles for the post-

war reconstruction of Ukraine. 

I am at your disposal, with all your requests for information or inquiries. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Artem Atanasov 

aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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